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Wednesday 28th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 

Parent/ Carer Consultation Evening – Wednesday 11th October 2023 
 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that Parent Consultation Evening for children in 30-hour Nursery and Reception – 
Year 6 will be held in school (face to face appointments only) on Wednesday 11th October. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss how your child is progressing in all areas of their learning.  Please 
note we will not be sharing data at this point in the academic year. 
 
This term Year 5 will be trialling parents evening in a different format. In order to manage these parents of 
children in Year 5 will receive a Parent Consultation Evening letter today (Wednesday 28th September 2023). 
All other year groups will receive a Parent Consultation Evening letter on Wednesday 4th October.  
 
If you need any support please email us at: office@charvilleacademy.org. We thank you in advance for your 
support and patience. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

MRS N KELLY 

Headteacher 
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